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Happy New Year!  I hope you all enjoyed your Christmas break.  This has been a busy start back with children making fabulous progress.  It has been an absolute pleasure seeing the work your children are producing in class.  The smaller classes in the mornings for our Year Five and our Year Six pupils are also proving to be a success.  We are pleased that parents attended our Year Six SATs meeting and we hope that the teachers have allayed any worries you may have had.

Many parents have been asking for our new uniform so we have asked our suppliers to provide it for us as soon as possible rather than waiting for after Easter as previously suggested.  We will notify you when the order forms arrive in school.  We have been told that orders placed at the school office will take a week to arrive.  We have also purchased a set of tracksuits for when we represent school for sporting events and these will arrive in school next week.  These tracksuits have been kindly sponsored by the insurance company Rowlands and Hames.
Extra curricular clubs(15:30-16:15)   will be starting properly next week with:

 Monday ~  Street Dance for the Year 3 & 4 children 

                      Boys Football for Years 5 & 6

Tuesday ~ ‘Art with a Twist’.  Miss Loy is to lead a Creative writing and artwork combination session for children in Year Three upwards. (15 places available)
                   Film Club with Miss Deane for Year One to Six.

                  Year Six maths intervention groups with Mrs Harding – pick up at 16:00

Wednesday ~ Netball there are to be two matches for the next two weeks and then a practise session.  The club will then end.

                         Junior Football Club matches at Vida.

                         Infant Football with the Infant team
                        Board Games for Year Three and Four

Thursday ~ Choir for the infants with Mrs Claydon and Mrs Catterall

                     Choir for the juniors with Mr Jones, Mr Boyd and Mrs Bentley

Friday ~ from the 30th January ‘Mad Science’

Please sign the permission slips provided detailing the club and day and return to school as soon as possible.
There will be no running club until the Friday mornings after the February Half term. I am looking into sourcing a pottery club also as the children have vocalised an interest during School Council meetings.  We are wanting to broaden our skill set to offer wider opportunities to our children during our Fun Friday sessions.  If any parents are able to support us with an area of expertise to assist us with this for 13:30-14:30 please let us know.  Desireable skills: Mechanic, gardening, cycling, photography.  
Rossall Modern Pentathlon Club are offering our Year Four, Five and Six children the opportunity to participate in mini Biatholon.  I have attached the details onto the end of this newsletter if you are interested in your child representing the school in this event please complete the form and return it to school asap.
It has unfortunately not been a great start back for our Doves’ Class where we have had to manage the absence of another teacher.  However, I am positive that  Miss Clarkson will make a great addition to the lower junior team.  Our thoughts are with Miss Howarth and we hope that she will make a speedy recovery and return to school by February half term.   We also have welcomed Mr Cox to our school.  He will be temporarily providing cover for Mrs Bentley.
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